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October 22, 2024 

 

Congratulations on your approval for a 2024 Raising Hope FFA Grant for $2,500! 

            

Please read the following information carefully, paying special attention to the budget details 

needed to disperse your grant. You have until November 1, 2024, to provide your Budget, a 

template is attached for your use. After submitting your budget for approval, we will move 

forward with processing your grant with the Acceptance of Grant Agreement and process for 

turning in proof of completed work.  Your grant expires May 30, 2025 

  

Please send your completed Budget to Bethany Mattingly via email: bethany.mattingly@ky.gov. 

If you do not supply your budget by November 1, 2024, we must void your agreement so we can 

help other eligible chapters to fund Raising Hope initiatives. 

  

If you require a smaller amount or if you have decided that you no longer wish to utilize 

these funds, please let us know as soon as possible, but no later than November 1, 2024. 

  

           Questions related to the Raising Hope FFA Grant can be directed to Bethany Mattingly, 

bethany.mattingly@ky.gov.  

 


